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Dear parents, 

What a busy year we have had! There has been story telling, 

celebrations, explorations, the history of our school, the weird and 

wonderful and finally we have ended with the children soaring to 

success with their learning about flight.  

Thank you to all our parents who have continued to support our school in so many 
ways. The support you give us is invaluable helping your child with their reading, 
homework tasks and joining in with all our events—we love to share the children's 
learning with you.  

We now have to say good bye and good luck to our Year 2 children. They have been 
a pleasure to work with on their learning journey, and they should be very proud of 
the progress they have made.  They are kind, thoughtful and studious individuals. I 
am sure you enjoyed hearing the children’s memories in our Leavers Assembly this 
morning and I am sure their singing and dancing made you so proud and maybe 
brought a tear to your eye. The Year 2 children are ready for their move to Year 3. 
Mrs Whitefoot who has put together a video of the children’s special memories for 
you to enjoy, a great job and much appreciated!  

Can I take this opportunity to say a big thank you to all our staff who have worked so 
diligently throughout the year to ensure your children have the best learning 
opportunities. 

Stay safe and I look forward to seeing all those who are returning, and hearing about 

all those who have moved on.   

Have a wonderful holiday everyone. 

Jenny Griffiths 
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HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK TO ALL 

THE YEAR 2 LEAVERS. HAVE FUN IN 

YOUR NEW SCHOOLS. 



 

 

A very happy birthday to all the children that will celebrate a birthday 

over the summer holidays. We hope you all have a wonderful time. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September—PD days, 

school closed to children. 

Wednesday 6th September—first day of the autumn 

term. 

Don’t forget our new school hours from 6th September: 

Doors will open at 8:40am with registration at 8:45am. 
The end of the school day will be 3:15pm.   
 

Our after school clubs will run from 3:15pm until 
4:15pm. The 4 O Clock club will now run from 4:15pm 
until 5pm. 

TRACEY COLES AWARD 

This year we are awarding the Tracey 

Coles award to this child for being a 

kind and caring pupil who helps 

everyone and amazes us everyday 

with his time and maths knowledge! 

Well done! 



Congratulations on your awards! 

 Well done! 

OUT OF SCHOOL CELEBRATIONS 

For taking part in the 
Park Wrekin gymnastics 

competition  

2023 

OVERALL 

WINNING 

TEAM 

Step 3 Goldfish Award in swimming. They 
took part in many challenging activities 

including back crawl and retrieving some-
thing from the bottom of the pool. 

Most improved 
player at netball 

club  

This Week’s Winning Team 

is 

This Year’s Overall Winning 

Team is 

Congratulations on your tadpole 
award in swimming 
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SILVER 


